
To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to serve as support for Daniel and Jamie Evans at 1013 Hillview Dr in Keller TX to keep their 
carport along the southern property line to remain as it is, where it is. I understand that it intrudes into 
the sideyard set back by roughly 3 feet and would therefore affect my ability to build along my Northern 
property line adjacent to their carport. 

Thank you, 

Sam Brush 

1009 Hillview Dr 

Keller TX 76248 
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Sarah Hensley

From: Edward Jones 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 8:36 PM
To: Sarah Hensley
Subject: Daniel Evans 1013 Hillview Dr

Hi Sarah, 
 
This is Edward Jones at 1001 Hillview Dr in Keller. I’m writing this email to support the SUP-23-0032 request by Daniel 
and Jamie Evans at 1013 Hillview Dr in Keller. I understand it is to allow their carport to remain on the side of their home 
and encroach into the side yard setback. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Thank you!  
Edward 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Sarah Hensley

From: Travis Goodman 
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 8:59 PM
To: Sarah Hensley
Subject: Support For: SUP 23-0032

Hi Sarah,  
 
This is Travis Goodman at 1012 Hillview Dr in Keller. I’m emailing to show support for the SUP-23-0032 request by Daniel 
Evans at 1013 Hillview Dr in Keller. I support the variance to allow their carport to remain on the side of their home and 
to be in the side yard setback. 
 
Thanks, 
Travis Goodman 
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Sarah Hensley

From: Robin Burrill 
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 10:59 AM
To: Sarah Hensley
Subject: RE: SUP

My response for the city: 
 
We fully support the variance for this property, both the carport and the side variance if this will set a precedence and 
allow others in Keller to do the same. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Sarah Hensley <shensley@cityofkeller.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 9:04 AM 
To: Robin Burrill <Robin@signaturehomeservices.com> 
Subject: RE: SUP 
 
Hi Robin, 
 
I certainly understand your perspecƟve. Would you like me to include your comments in the agenda packet? As I know 
you understand, ulƟmately the decision on this – and other similar cases – lies with the Council. 
 
Sarah 
 

From: Robin Burrill <Robin@signaturehomeservices.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 7:52 AM 
To: Sarah Hensley <shensley@cityofkeller.com> 
Subject: RE: SUP 
 
I’m not sure if my feedback maƩers, but, while it looks really nice, if the city allows this, then what is stopping others 
from doing the same?  Heck, we would like to do something like that on the side of the house and know that we 
cannot.  Ignorance is not an excuse.  I feel that he should have to adhere to the city rules and regulaƟons just like the 
rest of us do.  It’s truly unfortunate as they are the nicest family. 
 
 
 
 

From: Sarah Hensley <shensley@cityofkeller.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 5:25 PM 
To: Robin Burrill <Robin@signaturehomeservices.com> 
Subject: RE: SUP 
 
Hi Robin, 
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